
TFA Weekly NewsleƩer  Friday 23rd May 2025 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
The half-term may have been only 23 days long, but it has been packed with good news about 
our students and their achievements—see latest updates below. We are also delighted to share 
with you that our students recently raised £527.09ÊforÊRedbridgeÊFoodbankÊÊduring non-uniform 
day in donaƟons — a fantasƟc effort.   

KeyÊhighlights: 
 
· The YearÊ 9Ê footballÊ teamÊ (above, leŌ) displayed resilience and skill to secure the RedbridgeÊ Plate, winning 4-3 on 

penalƟes aŌer a thrilling 4-4 draw in extra Ɵme, with standout performances from Thomas, Francisco, Marley, and 
debutant Chase. Kajus, awarded Man of the Match for his two assists and composure on the ball, led by example in a 
hard-fought and dramaƟc encounter.  

 
· YearÊ8ÊandÊ9Ê studentsÊ (above, right) took part in the TranslaƟonÊBeeÊRegionalÊFinalsÊat Frances Bardsley school in 

Havering, performing well under pressure! The NaƟonal TranslaƟon Bee is a compeƟƟon that challenges parƟcipants 
to translate sentences from a foreign language into English (or vice versa) within a one-minute Ɵme limit. The compe-
ƟƟon helps students pracƟse and improve their skills in vocabulary and grammar. 

 
· Well done to all yearÊ9ÊandÊ10ÊstudentsÊwho took part in a photographyÊworkshopÊwithÊCanon, which focused on 

’Biodiversity’.  Special recogniƟon is reserved for Shams M in Year 10 and his wonderful photograph and accompany-
ing commentary.  

 
KeyÊupdates: 
 
· See overleaf for extracts from the latest ArtsÊnewsleƩerÊand lots of summer opportuniƟes for our students—for ex-

ample, theÊ CreaƟveÊ ArtsÊ teamÊ are also looking for any TFA students interested in joining the Tech crew—see Ms 
Price for more informaƟon. 

 
· TFAÊSummerÊ FairÊupdate: the student and staff forums are very busy organising this special event, taking place on 

SaturdayÊ28thÊJuneÊ2025ÊfromÊ11am-3pm.ÊIt would be fantasƟc to have parents and carers involved, so if you would 
like to run a stall please get in touch. Please spread the word! 

 
With school closed for half-term next week, we wish all students and their families a resƞul holiday. School re-opens on Mon-
day 2nd June at the usual Ɵme. 

 

 

 

Mr Ansell and Mr MacLeod 

Co-Headteachers 






